

Department of Medicine for Elderly People

Queen Alexandra Hospital

Cosham Portsmouth Hants

PO6 3LY

Fiona Cameron
Director of Nursing & Clin

Director of Nursing & Clinical Governance

Fareham & Gosport PCT Unit 180, Fareham Reach 166 Fareham Road Gosport PO13 0FH Tel: 023 9228 6000 Fax: 023 9220 0381

itect Line: Code A

Talk to bus

Ref: RIR/yff

5 August 2004

Dear Fiona,

Re: Guidelines & Medicines Management Committee

I chair the above group, which was formed in response to the action plan arising from the recommendations of the Commission for Health Improvement Investigation at Gosport War Memorial Hospital.

The committee acts as the final approval body for all Medicines Guidelines in use across the district as well as reviewing Medicines Policies.

At the last meeting of the group there was a lack of clarity about how guidelines were dissimulated, implemented, launched, within PCTs. The committee is anxious to resolve this so that when a guideline or policy is approved by the committee, it would be clear as to whom/where it should be sent for implementation within Fareham & Gosport PCT. I am also raising the issue with Portsmouth City PCT and Fast Hampshire PCT. It would be sent helpful if you would give me some guidance.

Best wishes,

Yours sincerely,

Code A

Dr R I Reid

c.c. Katie Hovenden, Pharmaceutical Advisor, Por Sue Mills, Head of Medicines Management, E-Paula Turvey, Director of Operations, East Ha



Department of Medicine for Elderly People

Queen Alexandra Hospital

Cosham Portsmouth Hants PO6 3LY

Fiona Cameron
Director of Nursing & Clinical Governance

Fareham & Gosport PCT Unit 180, Fareham Reach 166 Fareham Road Gosport PO13 0FH Tel: 023 9228 6000 Fax: 023 9220 0381 Ditect Line: Code A

Ref: RIR/yff

5 August 2004

Dear Fiona,

Re: Guidelines & Medicines Management Committee

I chair the above group, which was formed in response to the action plan arising from the recommendations of the Commission for Health Improvement Investigation at Gosport War Memorial Hospital.

The committee acts as the final approval body for all Medicines Guidelines in use across the district as well as reviewing Medicines Policies.

At the last meeting of the group there was a lack of clarity about how guidelines were dissimulated, implemented, launched, within PCTs. The committee is anxious to resolve this so that when a guideline or policy is approved by the committee, it would be clear as to whom/where it should be sent for implementation within Fareham & Gosport PCT. I am also raising the issue with Portsmouth City PCT and East Hampshire PCT. It would be very helpful if you would give me some guidance.

Best wishes,

Yours sincerely,

Code A

Dr R I Reid

c.c. Katie Hovenden, Pharmaceutical Advisor, Portsmouth City PCT Sue Mills, Head of Medicines Management, East Hants PCT Paula Turvey, Director of Operations, East Hant PCT